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October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Resident within the North Cow Creek School District Boundaries, 
 
The North Cow Creek School Board has a vacancy and is seeking a candidate to fill this 
vacancy.  
 
To be eligible, a candidate must meet the following criteria:  

1. Be at least 18 years old and a registered voter. 
2. Be a resident of the North Cow Creek School District. 
3. Have at least a high school diploma or a certificate of high school equivalency. 
4. Not have been convicted of a felony. 
5. Not be a current employee of the district and/or be related to a current employee 

in that district. 
6. Be available to attend a minimum of 1 evening Board meeting per month. 

You do not need to have children or have a student attending the North Cow Creek 
School District. 
 
We invite all interested individuals to email or call the office to pick up a short 
application form. The application form is also available on the school’s website: 
northcowcreek.org. Applications will be screened and individuals selected for a short 
interview to be scheduled in November.  
 
Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions regarding the requirements or 
expectations of a Board member.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kevin Kurtz 
  


